
Newcastle West Camogie Club Notes 
26/03/2023 

 
PRIMARY & POST PRIMARY SCHOOL CAMOGIE 
 
Congratulations to Killoughteen National School especially our club players Emma Horgan, 
Nessa Carr, Neasa Riedy, Freya Smith, Isobel Mackessy & Caitlin Barrett on winning the 
West Limerick Primary School competition. The county final will take place on Tuesday 28th 
March in Caherconlish. 
 

 
 
SMI Junior Camogie team won their Munster Semi final Vs Mitchelstown Presentation 
secondary school last week in Raheenagh. FT score, SMI-3.17 to Pres Mitchelstown-1.7 
They are due to play their Munster B final vs Buttevants Colàiste Mhuire this week. Time, 
date & venue to be confirmed. The club had 9 club members on the SMI Junior squad -  



Isabelle O’Brien, Eimear Dore, Olivia O’Brien, Mia Smith, Hazel Horgan, Èabha Collins, 
Shauna Normoyle, Cathyann Lyons & Grace Kelly. 
 
 
SENIOR FUNDRAISER A HUGE SUCCESS 
 
A big thank you to everyone who took part in the Senior teams fundraiser for Cliona's 
Foundation. Winner of the Dyson AirWrap is Jean McCormick & The EUROPE voucher is 
Katie Collum - all  spot prize winners have been announced on the clubs social channels. 
 

 
 
 
CLUB GEAR 
 



MFC has opened the online link to order Newcastle West Camogie camogie gear: 
https://link.mfc-sports.com/teamwear/code/KGS9MU 
 
This link is opened until 31/03/2023 at 9am!  
 

 
 
 
2023 REGISTRATION REMINDER 
 
A reminder to all players that the date for registration for the 2023 season is fast 
approaching please make sure your membership is renewed on the Foireann website by 
31st March 2023. 
To pay your membership, please click on www.foireann.ie (you will be redirected to Foireann 
GAA website to complete your membership and register for the year ahead.)     
 

https://link.mfc-sports.com/teamwear/code/KGS9MU
http://www.foireann.ie/


 
 
NEW MEMBERS WELCOME 
 
Our u8 beginners have got the season off to a great start. They are training every Saturday 
for the month of March in the Newcastle West Community Centre @ 10am. In April they will 
move out to the NCW GAA ball wall / all weather. New members are always welcome and if 
you're not sure if it will suit your daughter why not call up any Saturday and let her see what 
it's all about.  
 



 
 


